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Dear

This is in reference to your application for correction of your
naval record pursuant to the provisions of Title 10, United
States Code, Section 1552.

A three-member panel of the Board for Correction of Naval
Records, sitting in executive session, considered your
application on 14 February 2001. Your allegations of error and
injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative
regulations and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this
Board. Documentary material considered by the Board consisted of
your application, together with all material submitted in support
thereof, your naval record and applicable statutes, regulations
and policies.

After careful and conscientious consideration of the entire
record, the Board found that the evidence submitted was
insufficient to establish the existence of probable material
error or injustice.

The Board found that you reenlisted in the Navy on 8 July 1991
after more than three years of prior active service. On 17 July
1992 the commanding officer recommended your separation based on
your failure to complete a program of prescribed treatment for
your alcohol abuse. Subsequently, you received a general
discharge by reason of alcohol abuse rehabilitation failure on 18
August 1992. At that time you were assigned a reenlistment code
of RE-4.

The Board noted that an RE-4 reenlistment code is required by
regulatory guidance and must be assigned to individuals separated
due to alcohol abuse rehabilitation failure. The Board thus
concluded that there is no error or injustice in your
reenlistment code. Accordingly, your application has been
denied. The names and votes of the members of the panel will be
furnished upon request.

The Board did not consider whether your characterization of
service should. be changed, since you did not ask for such
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